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CWA of Georgia Applauds Gov. Deal’s Directive to  

Review Planned Parenthood Clinics 

 

Marietta, GA. – Concerned Women for America (CWA) of Georgia applauds Gov. Nathan Deal’s 

directive for the Department of Community Health and the Department of Public Health to conduct a 

joint review of the clinics run by Planned Parenthood Southeast in Georgia to ensure that Planned 

Parenthood Southeast is not in the business of selling aborted body parts.   

 

 “In light of the recent video that has exposed Planned Parenthood’s practice of harvesting and then 

selling body parts from aborted babies, we applaud Gov. Deal for wanting to ensure that Planned 

Parenthood Southeast is not carrying out this gruesome and horrific practice in our state,” states Tanya 

Ditty, State Director for CWA of Georgia.   

 

Tanya Ditty is not only horrified by the selling of aborted body parts, but is equally astounded at the 

response to the clinic reviews by the leadership at Planned Parenthood Southeast. “It appears that 

Planned Parenthood leadership and apologists think Gov. Deal’s directive is nothing more than 

politics,” states Ditty.  “CWA of Georgia sees it otherwise. We appreciate Gov. Deal’s desire to protect 

the sanctity and dignity of the unborn.” 

 

 

Concerned Women for America is the nation’s largest public policy women’s organization. 
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